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E V E N T S  &  R E M I N D E R S

HOST A WATCH PARTY ON FACEBOOK
Our worship services are now streaming on Facebook in addition to Livestream! 
One unique feature to watching on Facebook is the ability to host a Watch 
Party. “Like” the FFMC Facebook page and invite your family, friends, class, 
or group to co-watching the service on your personal Facebook page. To learn 
more about Watch Parties, check out the link below.
Guidingtech.com/facebook-watch-party

LAST CALL TO SWITCH TO SUBSPLASH
This is your last week to switch your recurring gift from Pushpay to 
Subsplash Giving. Any Pushpay transactions not transferred will be 
canceled on July 19, 2020 at 11:59 pm PDT. In order to continue giving 
to FFMC, please take the time this week to make the switch.
See New & Updates for More Information

CONNECT ONLINE AFTER WORSHIP
Two of our groups are meeting online after worship to discuss the morning’s 
sermon and you are invited to join! For access to the group’s Zoom meetup, 
see the details below and email the group leader.

Group meeting after the 9 am Service: Samaritans
Email Lynn Walker at nswllw@gmail.com

Group meeting after The Bridge (10:30 am Service): the journey
Email Chuck Zittel at charles.zittel@nm.com

COVID COMMUNITY SUPPORT CATALOG
We recently updated our COVID Community Support Catolog with a new 
opportunity to serve Seattle during the COVID-19 crisis. Check out the 
catalog on our church app or website and see how you can get involved!
Ffmc.org or the FFMC App

https://subsplash.com/firstfreemethodistchurch/app


C O M I N G  U P

TODAY • WEEK 4 OF THE AS IT IS IN HEAVEN SERIES

JUL 14 • CHILDREN’S MINISTRY *LIVE* ON FACEBOOK

JUL 15 • FFMC ONLINE PRAYER ROOM

JUL 15 • YOUTH HUB ONLINE

C O N N E C T I N G  A T  F F M C

If you are looking for ways to connect during this time, consider joining 
FFMC's Online Prayer Room on Wednesdays at 7 pm PT. We've created 
a recurring link for these gatherings that you can find on our weekly email 
newsletter, app, or social media platforms. Also, please let us know if you'd like 
to receieve a phone call from our staff or if you have a prayer request.
Office@ffmc.org

ONLINE PRAYER ROOM & MORE

G E N E R O S I T Y

Even though we are not meeting in person, you can still give to FFMC! 
Give through our secure online giving platform by visiting Ffmc.org/give or 
downloading the church app. Or give by mailing cash or a check to 3200 3rd 
Ave W, Seattle, WA 98119. Thank you for your generosity!

GIVE ONLINE OR BY MAIL

1.	 What power struggles do you see in your life or in the world today?  
2.	 Is Jesus worthy of our worship and sacrifice? What gets in the way of it?  
3.	 What might it look like to follow the way of giving up power for the love 

of others? Explain. 

SERMON DISCUSSION/REFLECTION QS



M I N I S T R Y  U P D A T E S

Even though we can’t gather in person right now, ministry is still happening at 
and through FFMC! Here are a few ministry updates:

SET FREE MINISTRIES
Thank you or supporting Set Free Ministries! Recently, our Set Free team 
gathered, wrapped, and delivered special items in care packages for each of the 
women and one child living at the Penny’s Place, a safehouse and set of RV 
facilities for those affected by domestic violence and human trafficking. These 
care packages were filled with things like puzzles, lotions, lip gloss, and gift cards 
to show we were thinking about them during this challenging time. The Set Free 
team received a wonderful poster from Penny’s Place expressing their gratitude:

QUEEN ANNE HEALTHCARE
Prior to the COVID-19 pandemic, FFMC attendees led a weekly worship 
service at Queen Anne Healthcare for its residents. Sadly, Queen Anne 
Healthcare has been hit hard by COVID-19, having lost both residents and 
staff members to the virus. They are anticipating that each resident will 
eventually contract the virus. Please keep this community in your prayers, and 
pray for health, protection, and comfort as they grieve.



N E W S  &  U P D A T E S

SWITCH TO SUBSPLASH GIVING
FFMC is switching to Subsplash Giving this month! Subsplash is the developer of 
our recently-updated FFMC app and we are excited to move toward using their 
giving feature, as well. Subsplash Giving will offer the same level of security we 
received through Pushpay, but, in the long-term, save us money and allow the 
church to more fully use the funds you so generously give.

We are aiming to fully make the transition to Subsplash Giving by July 20, 2020. 
This means that your recurring Pushpay transaction will be cancelled on 
July 19, 2020 at 11:59 pm PDT. If you’d like to cancel it earlier, feel free to do 
so yourself or let us know and we can help you (Finance@ffmc.org).

Here’s what you can do to help make this transition as smooth as possible:
•	 Visit Ffmc.org/give to set up your new recurring transaction with 

Subsplash Giving
•	 While you’re at it, cancel your recurring gift through Pushpay at      

Ffmc.org/give

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know. And thank you for 
your patience in all this!

Ffmc.org/give

F O L L O W  U S

/SeattleFFMC

https://subsplash.com/firstfreemethodistchurch/app?fbclid=IwAR2zj15hohUbRlY4lilAtaLwIT3qSgsnX0Vb7P0as13tH9uPd66f2GGpEso

